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Dear Parents and Carers  
 
I wanted to write to thank you for your support.   I wrote to you two weeks ago regarding a 
decline in student behaviour at lunchtimes.  When I have spoken to parents at events or on the 
telephone, or when reading your emails, you have told me how seriously you have taken this and 
that you have had conversations with your child to reinforce the school's expectations.    
  
  
Since I wrote to you, there has been a significant improvement in behaviour at lunchtimes and a 
return to the high levels of self regulation we expect from students.  This has been the result of a 
great deal of work from staff and SPLs, together with support from you.    
  
  
Thank you for working in partnership with us to support our expectations and school values and to 
ensure that students are responsible members of our community.  
 
Best wishes 
   

 

Helen Marriott 
Headteacher 


